
 

 

 

 
 

Celiac Disease Profile Assay Unavailable Due to 

National Reagent Backorder 

 
 

 
We were recently notified by our supplier of a supply constraint with the kit used to 
perform the Celiac Disease Profile (test code CELIAC) including the assay components   
 

 Serum Tissue Transglutaminase Antibody IgA  

 Tissue Transglutaminase Antibody, IgG  

 Gliadin Peptide Antibody, IgA  

 Gliadin Peptide Antibody, IgG 
 
We have been actively working to resolve this; however, we have not been successful 
in finding alternative sourcing. At this time, we do not know when we will receive any 
additional kits and expect to be impacted at least four weeks.  
 
 
Effective Monday, March 4, 2024, all requests received for the Celiac Disease Profile 
Assay (CELIAC) will need to be cancelled.  We apologize for any inconveniences this 
shortage creates and will notify you when the national backorder has been resolved and 
we are able to revert to our normal testing. 
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this matter to Jeff DeGroat, Chemistry Manager 
at 315-410-7028. Thank you.  
 


